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Dear Friend,

I would like to begin by thanking you again for your wonderful commitment to our mission “to increase the level of love, prosperity, and peace on Earth.” 

Our Global Prosperity and Peace Initiative can only be successful with MANY hands helping – with everyone doing their part in their area of the world. Please know how much I love and appreciate you!

Here are the requirements you should consider when choosing 10 to 20 people (your choice) to receive the 2017 Peacemaker Award, which you will give them at your Peace event on September 21st. I will send you the Award Certificates.

Those who receive the 2017 Peacemaker Award should be people who are:

· Kind, loving, prosperous, peaceful, and they help others be kind, loving and peaceful.

· Teachers, parents, grandparents, church or spiritual leaders, government leaders, organization leaders, radio/television show hosts, actors, inventors, artists, musicians, writers, etc.

I invite you to be creative as you choose your awardees. There should be a MIX of individuals who receive our award: some church leaders, some teachers, some government leaders, etc.

Please give award recipients my letter titled “GPPI Award Recipient Letter from Dr. Paula” and tell them about our Initiative. Encourage them to visit our website (www.ProsperityandPeace.org) to watch the short (pop-up) video on the homepage. That will help them better understand our Initiative.

Thank you again, for doing your part in a timely way!

I send you my love and support.

Dr. Paula Fellingham

Founder, Global Prosperity and Peace Initiative

